
 

Subject: Participation in National Inter-College Cryptic Crossword Contest Webinar 

Dear Dr. Amit Dutta, 

Thank you for informing us about the upcoming webinar on the National Inter-College Cryptic 
Crossword Contest scheduled for 27th March 2022. We appreciate the efforts of AICTE, the 
Ministry of Education, and the University Grants Commission in organizing this innovative 
contest to celebrate Azadi Ka Amrit Mahotsav and promote Ek Bharat Shrestha Bharat and 
Indian Knowledge Systems. 

We have shared the webinar details with our faculty and students, encouraging them to log in 
by 10:50 AM and participate actively in the session. This contest presents an excellent 
opportunity for our students to engage in a stimulating and educational experience. 

We look forward to our institution's active participation in the webinar and subsequent contest 
rounds. 

Thank you once again for this initiative. 

Best regards, 

Dr. Monu Singh 

(Nodal Officer) 

EK BHARAT SHRESTHA BHARAT 

TIAS, NEW DELHI 


